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Taking Christ to the Nations

Dear Supporters and Friends,

Greetings from World Reach Medical

Clinic in Muthetheni. As we step out

. of the first quarter of 2024, we're
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At the Clinic, our mission is not just to treat illnesses but to bring healing, hope,
and compassion to every individual who walks through our doors. In this
newsletter, we'd like to share some touching stories that showcase the impact
of your support and how together, we're making a difference in the lives of
those in our low-income community.

Stories of Hope:

Topista's Journey to Wellness: Topista, a mother of four, came to our clinic
feeling overwhelmed by the burden of managing her diabetes and
hypertension. With limited resources and access to healthcare, she struggled to
afford her medications and maintain a healthy lifestyle. However, through the



grace of God and the support of our dedicated team, Topista received the
necessary treatment, education, and support to manage her condition
effectively. Today, she stands as a beacon of hope in our community, inspiring
others to take control of their health.

John's Triumph Over
Hypertension:

John, a hardworking farmer,

never prioritized his health until he
suffered hypertensive urgency due to
uncontrolled hypertension. Faced
with the reality of his condition, John
turned to our clinic for help. Through
a combination of medication, lifestyle

changes, and regular check-ups,
John's blood pressure is now under
control, and he's able to continue

providing for his family. His journey
reminds us of the importance of early
intervention and the miracles that
God can provide when we come
together to support and love one
another just as Christ loved us.

Upcoming Event:

May 1st & 2nd: We're excited to announce our upcoming medical camp, where
we'll be providing free health screenings, consultations, education, and free lab
tests to members of our community.



Dr. Albert Smith, who is on our
World Reach Board, will medically
assist doctors at the medical camp.
William Fain and CEO Bobby Wilson
will also be attending from the U.S.
to evangelize patients and help out
wherever needed!

This event is expecting 400-600
patients in just two days! Be praying
for our Clinic Staff and other staff
who will be serving at the camp. We
are excited to branch out and let
others know what we do and why we
do it!

Ways You Can Help:

o Partnership Opportunities: Collaborate with us to expand our outreach,
enhance healthcare services, and contribute to community development.

» Sponsorship Programs: Support specific initiatives such as: medical
camps, health education workshops, or patient support programs.

* Donations: Your generous donations to World Reach, whether financial,
in-kind, or medical equipment, will contribute to sustaining and expanding
our mission.

» Volunteer Support: If you have skills and passion to make a hands-on
difference, consider joining as a volunteer and contribute to the well-being
of our community.

Thank you for your continued generosity and commitment to our cause. May
God bless you abundantly as we journey together towards a healthier, happier
future for all.

With Gratitude,

Ken Mwiti

Clinical Officer

World Reach Medical Clinic





